
 

 

 

  

 
 
 

6th March 2024 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 

Reception Numicon Workshop 
 

We would like to invite all our Reception parents and carers to a meeting on Friday 8th March at 9:15am. I 
will talk you through the Numicon maths programme and explain how you can support your child at home.  
 
There will be an opportunity to ask any questions at the end as well as see the resource in use within the 
classroom. The presentation will be available on the website following the meeting. 
 
We expect the meeting to last approximately an hour. We politely ask that you do not bring younger siblings 
if at all possible but we do understand that this may be unavoidable. 
 
Please sign in at the front entrance after dropping your child at school. 
 
We look forward to seeing you, 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Miss Summerfield 
EYFS Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 


